
Every Good Wish for the Future to our Colleague Avril Hevey

The advent of Covid-19 has led many nurses to return to the

front line, and Avril Hevey, AgeWell’s Programme Manager at

Third Age has also felt the call.  Avril is a Nurse Specialist in

Occupational Health and has much to contribute in this time of

national emergency. We wish her well in her new position.

AgeWell will continue to support vulnerable older people at

home through the work of our trained AgeWell Companions. 

 Alison Branigan, Operations & Finance Manager will now

manage the programme, Lead Care Coordinator is Paul

O’Rourke, and Care Coordinator is Ann Marie Slevin.

The AgeWell service is delivered under the direction of

 Aine Brady, CEO, Third Age


